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Hello families, 
 
Can you believe that we are on our last week 
of school! Your kids are busily working on 
highlighting their year’s work. Some classes 
are working on tiny house math, coding (floor 
matrixes to bunny’s), and in Sherry’s class Ab 
Ed themed animations. Middle years are 
setting up for their learning fair, engaging in a 
letter writing to share their learning with 
upcoming ‘big kids’, as well as a play.  
 

 
 

Wuqanqankimik 2022! 
 
Wildflower took part in School District’s 8 run, walk, and wheel event, each electing to circle their 
school sites to highlighting reconciliation - ‘moving forward with good strides’.  
 

 
 

 
In Nelson, we circled around a 
big drum with Heather’s class 
leading a school drumming of 
the Traveling song.  
 

 

 
Each site had a student take 
the lead in beginning with the 
Territorial acknowledgement.  
 

 



 

 

 
811 Stanley St., Nelson, BC V1L 1N8   wildflower.sd8.bc.ca 

  Telephone: (250) 505-7020   

 

 
Biomimicry: 
 
Emily’s class is working on showing their 
creations based on their year theme biomimicry. 
Hearing them talk about their learning was 
incredible. Going into the class, the level of 
engagement and thrill to describe what they 
were in process of drafting was a sight to be 
seen. From one day to the next, each project 
grows in its complexity. Definitely lots to be 
celebrated as these imaginative students finalize 
for their exhibition.  

 

  
 

Rain or shine: Animal hospital play to collaborative drawing. Wildflower kids are the best! 
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Best Play ever!! 
 
I cannot say enough about 
the Seedling’s play, ‘The 
Very Noisy Bear’. So much 
went into this production. 
A massive thank you to 
Emma, Cole, the ‘Big Kids’, 
and the band (name yet to 
come). Parents you have 
so much to be proud of! 
Also, what a way for the 
lovely Janelle to get to 
play such a beautiful role. 
Honored to have been 
present for each of 
Thursday’s productions. 
Incredible! 
 

 

 
Misty Terpstra 

she/her/hers 
Principal 

 
I gratefully acknowledge, respect and honour the First Nations in whose traditional territories the Kootenay Lake School District 
operates and all Aboriginal people residing within the boundaries of School District No.8 (Kootenay Lake). 

 


